
Robert Jellum 
City Clerk 
508 South State Street 
Waseca, Minnesota 56093 

Docket Number A-4327 

Dear Mr. Jellum: 

August 14, 1986 

Ordinance Number 561 

CIty of Waseca 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved the above 
ordinance in accordance wtth Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 414, and the Rules of 
Procedure. 

According to law, this annexation ordinance must be flied wfth the 
Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretary of State, and the Municipal Board. 
(Since the ordinance has already been flied with the Municipal Board, no 
additional copies are required.) We also recommend that you file the 
ordinance wtth the County Recorder. 

The annexation Is final upon the date the ordinance Is approved by the 
Board, whlch Is the date of thfs letter. 

PDL:sg 

ccz Waseca County Auditor 
Woodvllle Township Clerk 
Timothy Madigan, City Manager 
Secretary of State 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia o. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

P.S. We assume that you have or wil I be 
advising the county auditor that a 
portion of the annexed area Is in the 
city's rural service district. 




